
Oregon Senate bill 210  OPPOSITION  03/31/25 

Patricia Johnson 

8814 N. Courtenay Ave. 

Portland, OR 97203 

As a registered voter here in Oregon I am strongly opposed to this bill.  

I have voted by mail for the past 20 plus years. It is not only convenient but is a secure 

way to ensure my vote is counted. For those that are housebound and/or can’t drive to 

an in person voting location this has been a huge benefit here in Oregon.  

Statistically we are leading the nation with voter turnout. 

Why remove the system that has been working here in Oregon successfully? 

Please consider this as my OPPOSITION to this Senate Bill 210. 

 

Thank you, 

Patty Johnson 

X
Patty Johnson
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